
-------- Original message -------- 
From: QHOLLOW <qhollow@airmail.net>  
Date:  
To: dave@decorativecreteworx.com  
Subject: Letter of Recommendation  
 

Dave, 

Please see Letter of Recommendation, below.  I really mean every word.  You did a great job - thanks 
again. 

Jim 

  

  

Dave’s Decorative Crete Worx restored our 6 year old 2300 square feet Pool Deck (Stamped Stained 
Concrete) during July 2013.  The job took two days and the Deck went from a very chalky and faded 
appearance to its original shiny and colorful state.  I attempted to have another individual restore the deck 
a year ago, but it actually got worse.  The difference is that Dave knew what he is doing and diagnosed 
the problem as lack of sealer (even though the previous person used sealer).  The amount of preparation 
made all the difference plus he used his own hand-mixed sealer, explaining the pre-mixed sealers are not 
sufficiently controlled to achieve a consistent solids-to-lacquer ratio.  He had two really good workers, but 
he personally did most of the detail application.  I was totally impressed with his emphasis on quality, 
knowledge of the details and outstanding work ethic.  He restored a concrete table/bench set and four 
large concrete statues around the pool, at no charge.  I strongly recommend Dave for his honest and first-
class work .   

  

Jim from Forney, Tx. 
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